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Potentate’s Report
 Scott Midstokke

It is my honor to serve as your Potentate of KEM 
Shrine; I will do my best to lead Kem Shrine in 2017 
while working hard and having fun!!!

CONGRATULATIONS! To P.P. Lynn Misialek and Lady 
Cheryl Misialek on a great year, it has been an honor to 
work with you since 2009 and look forward to working 
with you on membership this year.

2017 is going to be a busy year. On Jan.7, 2017 Lady 
Bernice and I traveled to Fargo to attend The installation 
of Blake Wrigley as the Potentate of El Zagel Shrine.

On Jan.14, it was the Annual Meeting, installation and 
Potentates Reception for Kem Temple (Shrine). Lady 
Bernice and I would like to THANK EVERYONE for all 
the well wishes and support that has been shown to us 
as we start 2017.

We as a KEM Divan are going to continue making 
membership a priority and promoting Shriners Hospitals 
for Children by finding more patients for our hospitals - 
THIS IS WHY WE DO WHAT WE DO!!

Looking ahead there are events coming up that I want to 
remind everyone about: January 28th is the 2nd Annual 
Bean Bag Tournament and Chili Cookoff, this is open 
to all Nobles, Masons and the public. Be sure to come 
down and enjoy the afternoon.

February 8th is the Uniformed Units Meeting and Circus 
Kickoff.

February 9th we leave for Bloomington MN for the 
Midwest Winter Session to prepare for the MSA summer 
session in Bloomington MN. August 17-19, 2017.

March 4th is the Annual Wild Game Feed and raffle

March 9th we will be traveling to Minot ND for Uniformed 
Units meeting, there will be a bus picking Nobles up 
along the way to Minot; we will return that same day 
after the meeting, no cost to you as a participant to get 
to Minot and back.

March 11th there will be a one day Masonic class at the 
Masonic Center, Grand Forks ND

March 18th is the St. Paddy’s Day Ceremonial and 
Parade in Grand Forks ND.

That is a quick rundown of the next 8 weeks with KEM 
Shrine; you can also see the calendar for 2017 on the 
KEM Shrine web site, it is complete for the 2017 year, 
there may be new additions as the year progresses, 
I would like to thank all who attended the Saturday 
Jan. 14th, Potentates 
Reception, supper and 
dance, it appeared a 
great time was had by 
all!!

Thank you from myself 
and Lady Bernice for 
all of the support and 
fellowship shown to us;

We have the POWER 
to make a difference in 
a child’s life - are you 
plugged in?

Scott Midstokke

2017 KEM Shrine 
Potentate

Scott was born and raised in Finley ND, and 
graduated from Finley-Sharon High School in 
1983. He attended Bismarck Junior College 
earning a degree as Electrical Lineman in 1987. 
Upon graduation Scott returned to Finley to 

work for Sheyenne Valley 
Electric, in 2001 Scott moved 
to Michigan ND and started 
working for Nodak Electric as 
a lead lineman, in July 2012 
Scott was promoted to District 
Crew Foreman in Michigan 
ND.  Bernice and Scott where 
married September  27th,2014.   
Scott and Bernice have 5 
children,  Brittany and her 
husband Nick live in Thompson 
ND and have 2 children Brielle 
and Connor;  Clinton lives in 
Bismarck ND; Ryne and his 
wife Debbi  live in Page ND; 
Katie and her husband Jason 
live in Grand Forks ND; and 
Tyler and his girlfriend Katelyn 
live in Finley ND.

 Scott was raised a Master 
Mason in the Mayflower 
Lodge #94 in Finley in 1999. 
Scott joined KEM Shrine in 
June 2000; he is a member 
of the Provost, Hillbillies, 
Mobil Nobles, Mulligans, 
Roughriders, and the 4th Floor 
Club. Scott is past President 
and Past Secretary- Treasurer 
of the KEM Provost.  Scott and 

Bernice served as Potentate Aides in 2006, 2007, 
and 2009, and also organized the Hospital Bus 
Trip to the Twin Cities Shrine Hospital for 7 years. 
He was appointed to the Outer Guard by Past 
Potentate Dale Duchscherer 2009.

Scott enjoys fishing and hunting
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KEM DIVAN
Board of Directors

Illustrious Potentate 	 Scott Midstokke
Chief Rabban 	 Bill Steckler
Assistant Rabban 	 Philip Landis
High Priest & Prophet	 Ron Bergh
Oriental Guide 	 Steve Symons
Treasurer 	 Steve Adams
Recorder 	 Dale Duchscherer, PP

APPOINTED DIVAN MEMBERS
1st Ceremonial Master 	 Steve Symons
2nd Ceremonial Master 	 Ron Penfold
Marshal 	 Ted Anderson
Capt of the Guard 	 Steve Renslow
Outer Guard 	 Tor Bergstrom
Director	 Ken Huhta

Chief of Staff 	 Chris Larson
Chaplain 	 Mike Bakken
Housing Chairman 	 Steve Renslow
Hospital Chairman 	 Bruce Krabseth

POTENTATE AIDES
Shane Orr 	                      Tor Bergstrom
Brent Hartz 	                    Joel Clifford 	                     
Brad Domier	                      Ryne Midstokke
	Tyler Midstokke	              Provost
                      
	                     MASONIC RELATIONS
Mike Bakken, PGM 	            Charles Ottem, PGM
Ray Webb, PGM 	                Lon Kvasager, PGM
Wendel VanWechel, PGM  Tony Telken, PGM

                       DONOR RELATIONS
Gerald Fleck                      Tom Moe, PP

beashrinernow.com

KEM Election For 2017

beashrinernow.com
Deadline for the next Burning Sands will be March 9th

Elected to the Kem Divan were: Bill Steckler, Chief 
Rabban, Grand Forks; Phil Landis, Assistant Rabban, 
Larimore; Ron Bergh, High Priest & Prophet, East 
Grand Forks; Steve Symons, Oriental Guide, East 
Grand Forks; Steve Adams, Treasurer, Grand Forks; 
Dale Duchscherer, PP, Recorder, Aneta.

Potentate Midstokke made the following appointments 
to his appointed Divan: Dave Rustebakke, First 
Ceremonial Master; Ron Penfold, Seconded 
Ceremonial Master; Ted Anderson, Marshal; Steve 
Renslow, Captain of the Guard; Tor Bergstrom, Outer 
Guard; Ken Huhta, Director.

Serving on the 2017 Board of Directors are Potentate 
Scott Midstokke, Bill Steckler, Phil Landis, Ron Bergh, 
Steve Symons, Dale A Duchscherer, PP, Steve Adams, 
Lowell Domier, PP, Wayne Bauste, PP and Lynn 
Misialek, PP.

The following were elected to the board of trustees:  
Scott Midstokke, Potentate, Steve Adams, Lynn Misialek 
PP, Wayne Bauste, PP, and Tom Moe, PP.

For the year 2017 Potentate Midstokke appointed as 
his aides: Shane Orr, Tor Bergstrom, Brent Hartz, Joel 
Clifford, Brad Domier, Ryne Midstokke, Tyler Midstokke 
and the Provost.

Other officers appointed by Potentate Midstokke to 
serve in the year 2017 were:  Mike Bakken, Chaplain; 
Chris Larson, Chief of Staff; Steve Renslow, Housing; 
Bruce Krabseth, Hospital Chairman; Greg Bryson, 
Director of Ritual; Mike Bakken, Orator; Greg Bryson, 
Public Relations; Lynn Misialek, PP, Membership; Tom 
Moe, PP, Temple Attorney.

Official Kem photographers for 2017 Karen Anderson.  
Mike Bakken, Charles I Ottem, Lon Kvasager, Wendal 
Van Wechel, Ray F Webb, and Tony Telken were 
appointed Masonic Relations.

Appointed to the 2017 Donor Relations is:  Thomas R 
Moe.  2017 Insurance Committee:  Chairman Steve 
Renslow, Mark E Paulson, Gary Belanus, James Fee, 
and James Kienast, PP. 

Tom Hanson, PP of Grand Forks was reappointed 
Circus Chairman and Ron Bergh, Circus Co-Chairman 
for 2017.  Phil Landis was appointed Football Chairman 
for 2017.

Potentate Midstokke has designated June 3, 2017 for 
his Spring Ceremonial, which will be held in Grand 
Forks, ND.  

Football
Phil Landis

Unit Football Rep’s and Nobles, the 2017 football game 
will be held in Grand Forks this year and the planning 
for a successful game has already started. This is our 
largest Hospital Fund Raiser and we need to start 
showing our support.  The Football committee will be 
looking to our unit reps for support.

 Nobles we tend to forget at times why we became 
Shriner’s, I joined because we help kids and I believe 
most of you did as well. We need your support so we 
can show the community our commitment to this great 
cause. This year the game will be on Sunday July 16th 
at the Alerus Center.

 If you have any questions or ideas please give us a call.

Philip Landis; Assistant Rabban (218) 230-3936                                        
Lynn Misialek; Past Potentate  (218) 779-8845

2017 Membership 

Incentive

KEM Shrine will pay 2018 dues for the 2 
nobles that have the most petitions with 
them being the first line signer.

There will be updates in each of the new 
Burning Sands.



From the Desk of the Recorder-
First I would like to thank the nobility for the opportunity 
to serve as their Recorder for the 2017 year. Congratu-
lations to Past Potentate Lynn Misialek and Lady Cheryl 
for a great year and to new Potentate Scott Midstokke 
and Lady Bernice on their upcoming year.

I would like to ask the Units to turn in their unit reports 
and financial statement as soon as possible.

Looking forward to a great 2017

It’s all about the CHILDREN!!

Dale Duchscherer PP, Recorder
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The CIRCUS IS COMING

KICK OFF

Circus Kick off is Wednesday Feb. 8th. Social starts 
at 5:30, meal about 6:30. Circus presentation and 
discussion to follow.

If you will sell kids tickets, help set up, or do any other 
task at the Circus, please join us for a meal, fellowship, 
and circus information.

2017 KEM SHRINE CIRCUS

The Circus will be April 28, 29 & 30. Please put the 
Circus on your calendar and plan so that you and your 
lady can join us for the Fun at the Circus

It’s a New Year and along with that comes a whole host 
of things that need to be checked off the list to start the 
year off on the right foot. One of those things, is that if 
you haven’t already paid your Shrine Dues for 2017, 
they are now past due. Yes, they are in fact past due 
already!

The office and the Membership Committee will be 
stepping up efforts to be aggressive in pushing for all 
Nobles to put themselves in good standing as soon as 
possible. The call to action is simple... I want to ask 
each of you to help make it as easy as it can be for the 
volunteers tasked with this job and please take the time 
to take care of your Shrine business.

Don’t forget your Lodge Dues as well! To be in good 
standing with your Lodge, your dues were to have been 
paid by 12/31/16 as well. What’s more is that a Mason 
that is not in good standing with his Lodge cannot be a 
Shriner. To that end, Kem Shrine must take action as 
well. I think it goes without saying that this is a dramatic 
departure from the way business has been handled in 
the past.

The common thread here is that we need all members 
of Kem Shrine and the Masonic Lodges in our territory 
to take notice that change is upon us and gone are the 
days that we can let our obligations fall by the way side. 
With automatic payment systems available at the Shrine 
and at some of the Lodges and numerous reminders 
being sent out, there is no longer a reason that a Noble 
should not be aware and be able to fulfill his obligation 
in this regard.

As always, please feel free to contact me, Lynn Misialek, 
at 218-779-8845 with any questions you might have.

Thank you for taking the time!

Lynn Misialek, PP, Kem Membership Chairman

Membership Notice

To All Kem Units:
On January 13, 2017 the Kem Divan past a motion to 
take to the annual meeting that all Kem Units would 
be required to participate in the annual Shrine Football 
games by purchasing a $500.00 ad in the football pro-
gram. This is our main fund raiser for our hospitals and 
transportation fund. Motion was brought to the nobili-
ty at the annual meeting and passed unanimously. All 
units will be notified by the Burning Sands and by Mail, 
and any new unit upon creation will be informed of this 
motion.
Kem Recorder,
Dale Duchscherer
Kem Potentate,
Scott Midstokke

GATORS ‘N TATERS
 MAR 4, 2017

5:00 SOCIAL
BEVERAGES FOR

YOUNG AND OLD,
FREE WILL OFFERING

SERVING 5 PM-7PM
DISHES INCLUDE BUT

NOT LIMITED TO
ELK LASAGNE 	 BUFFALO FINGERS
SPOTTED OWL(CHICKEN) 	 PHEASANT&WILD RICE 
GATOR CHEEKS 	 CHICKEN FEET
VENISON SAUSAGE & STEW 	 PHEASANT NUGGETS
 PULLED BUFFALO SLIDERS 	 HOMEMADE DESSERTS
BABY REDS IN CREAM GRAVY 	 VENISON CHILI
 ELK MEAT BALLS 	 WILD BOAR SLIDERS

COST $15 - KIDS UNDER 10 FREE

 KEM SHRINE GAME FEED
 MASONIC CENTER 423 BRUCE AVE, GRAND FORKS

 PROCEEDS ARE FOR KEM UNITS, PAYMENTS ARE NOT 
DEDUCTABLE AS CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTION

FROM THE DESK OF THE RECORDER

Kem Chanter news
    The Kem Chanters took the month of January off from 
rehearsals as both their director and accompanist are 
living the good life down south.  Practice will resume 
the second Monday in February and continue practicing 
the second and fourth Mondays of the month through 
May, meeting at 6:00 PM for their business meeting and 
practicing from 6:30 to 7:30 in the Morrison Room in the 
Masonic Center lower level. 

    Several Chanters were scheduled to attend the 
Winter session of the Midwest Shrine Association that 
was held the second weekend in February.  This was 
the planning session for both the second annual Joint 
MSA Chanters concert in Sioux Falls tentatively set 
for the end of June and the Midwest Chanters Asso-
ciation competition held during the MSA Summer Ses-
sion in Bloomington in August.  It is also expected that 
the Chanters will be asked to sing at several Nursing 
Homes around the area this spring as has been done in 
the past.  We love to sing.  If you can sing, join us on a 
Monday evening and check us over.  You will like what 
you see and hear!



Annual Meeting 
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Crookston 
Christmas Party

PAST POTENTATE LEO LUETTJOHANN PRESENTS ROSES TO THE 
WIDOWS OF CROOKSTON SHRINERS, FRONT ROW: GRACE HOGENSON, 
DARLEEN JACKSON, BACK ROW MARY TUSETH, EMILY STAINBROOK.  
THE SHRINE CLUB HONORS THE WIDOWS AT THEIR CHRISTMAS PARTY 
AND PRESENTS THEM WITH RED ROSES. 

New Shriners

NEW SHRINERS; TYLER MIDSTOKKE, POTENTATE SCOTT 
MIDSTOKKE AND RYNE MIDSTOKKE

Steve Symons was born and raised on a farm 
outside of Langdon, North Dakota.  He graduated 
with honors from both Langdon Area High School 

and North Dakota Sate University.  He married his wife 
Libby in 2007 at a picturesque outdoor ceremony on the 
Mississippi River in St. Paul, Mn (her home town).  They 
have two beautiful little ones – daughter Georgia who 
is 1 and a ½ years old and little son Roland who is 2 
months old.

Upon receiving his degree in Mass Communications 
and minor in Political Science from NDSU, Steve took 
a business development job with a consulting company 
hired by Microsoft in Fargo.  After a few years, and a 
short stint on a failed gubernatorial campaign, Steve 
and Libby moved to Grand Forks, bought their first 
home and settled down.  He is now the Manager of 
the IT Department at Rydell Auto Center and she is a 
Software Developer for Cartiva Development Group 
also in Grand Forks.

At the age of 21, Steve was diagnosed with 
Osteoscarcoma, a rare form of bone cancer.  The tumor 
was located in his left femur.  Steve is now cancer 
free.  It took an extreme, year long chemo regimen, an 
amputation and multiple other operations.  He uses a 
prosthetic leg called the ‘Genium’ made by a company 
named Otto Bock.  Even though Steve was already a 
Shriner, he was too old to receive any help from the 
Shrine Hospitals, but the cause is extremely near to 
both Steve and Lib’s hearts.  They run a website called 
‘www.gosteve.org’. 

Steve was interested in Masonry and Shrinedom from a 
young age.  His dad, Glen, was very active in the Blue 
Lodge, Shrine, York and Scottish Rites.  Glen, who was 
honored with the 33* from the Scottish Rite, died in 
2015 after a long and courageous battle with cancer.  
He is missed every single day.  Glen died 2 days before 
Steve was installed Master of Lebanon Lodge.  The last 
time he attended Lodge, Lebanon was voting officers 
and he was able to vote for Steve for Master.  He said it 
was a greater Masonic moment than receiving his 33rd.  
Steve’s favorite part of being a Mason and Shriner was 
spending those special times with his Dad, his Mom 
Carla and his wife Lib.  He feels lucky that he continues 
to have those special times with Lib and his Mom.    

Steve was raised a Master Mason in Lebanon Lodge 
#34 two weeks after his 18th birthday in 2001 and was 
Master in 2015 (he feels that being Master of your 
Lodge is the highest honor in Masonry).  He joined Kem 
in January 2002.  He is a member of the 49ers, Ritual 
Divan and Fourth Floor Club.  He is also a member 
of Malta #131, International Peace Garden Lodge, 
Yellowstone Historic Lodge, the Scottish and York Rites.

New Oriental Guide Appointed

STEVE SYMONS NEW ORIENTAL GUIDE

TOR BERGSTROM

Tor Bergstrom is from Finley North Dakota. Tor was 
born September 12, 1966. He is the son of Gary and 
Linda Bergstrom. Tor is a 1985 graduate of Finley-
Sharon High School and continued his education at the 
University of North Dakota. He graduated with Bachelor 
of Arts in Communications in 1990. 

Tor married Karen (Dronen) Bergstrom March of 
1989. Tor and Karen have three children together Zak 
(23), Tessa (19), and Dacotah (14). Tor, Karen and 
family moved back home to Finley in the fall of 1994 
to begin his lifelong dream of working and farming on 
the family farm. Tor and his cousin Shannon Bergstrom 
now proudly hold the reigns and work the family farm 
together making Bergstrom Ranch a fourth generation 
farm.

Tor is a very family and community orientated individual. 
Over the years Tor has served on numerous boards. Tor 
has held various seats on the Finley Lutheran Church 
Council including past President, Past Master and other 
officer jobs in the Northern Mayflower Lodge, currently 
serving as the Secretary/Treasurer. He has also served 
on the local Finley Sharon School Board for a number of 
years serving as a past president and continued board 
member. He serves on the Steele County Water board, 
as well as Maple River Water Board. He also enjoys 
participating and serving on the Hope Golf Course 
Board. Tor has previously served on the Nodak Mutual 
Board. Tor enjoys participating in community activities 
if he is able to help. Another board Tor serves on is the 
Easton Township Board.

Tor is an active member of the Northern Mayflower 
Lodge, Kem Shrine Temple, and a member of the 
Scottish Rite. Tor holds one of his proudest moments 
as being honored by being elected as the first Northern 
Mayflower Lodge Worshipful Master. Being a third 
generation mason, he was greatly honored to initiate 
his son as the first class of the newly established 
Lodge, thus creating the fourth generation of Masons in 
the Bergstrom Family.

New Outer Guard Appointed
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MEMBERS WHO HAVE ANSWERED 
THE CALL OF THE BLACK CAMEL 

 
Lyle Myhre 

David McPhail 
  

 

Fourth Floor Club

             Gary Ihry	               Raymond Jensen Sr

                               Kirk Mendenhall	

Happy New Years to all the members and family of Kem 
Shrine. We hope you all had a great Christmas season 
and fun time celebrating New Years!

Fourth Floor Club would like to thank Illustrious 
Potentate Lynn Misialek for all of his time, efforts, and 
accomplishments throughout his year as Potentate. We 
are fortunate for the many things you represented us at 
and we know that you are leaving things in good hands 
as we go forward. Thank you for a great year Lynn.

Congratulations to the UND Men’s Football and 
Women’s Volleyball Teams as the won their Big Sky 
Championships and moved on to post season play in 
their respective sports. We look forward to cheering you 
on next year!

Coming up on March 4th, we have our 6th annual Wild 
Game Feed. We hope that you, your family, and your 
friends are able to join us. The food is delicious, raffle 
items are fantastic, and the company is tremendous. 
Come on down for a great evening!

Lastly, we would like to officially welcome 22 members 
to the Fourth Floor Club. They are: Scott Adams, Greg 
Bryson, Caleb Cearley, Bryan Crane, Dan Dammen, 
Brian Fjestad, Justin Keintz, Martin Klava, Jim Light, 
Barry Mawby, Kyle Misialek, Darren Renfrow, Mark 
Rustad, Bobby Ryan, Darrell Schmitz, Will Sellers, 
Bobby Smith, Jesse Stephan, Jose Vargas, Matt 
Walkawiak, Joshua Washington, and Monyatta 
Wattford. Get ready for a great adventure!

Looking forward to seeing you all at events coming up 
in the next couple of months. If you’re interested, we’d 
love to have you join the Fourth Floor Club. Just reach 
out to any member and we’ll get you joined up and 
involved quickly.

Respectfully Submitted,

Scott Lloyd

St Paddy’s Day Shrine Ceremonial
Saturday,March 18, 2017

Grand Forks Masonic Center
Candidates need to be at the Masonic Center at Noon

Ceremonial is at 1pm
Parade lineup 2:30pm
Parade step off 3pm

First and second line signers should be there to 
support your candidate

Masonic 1 day class
Saturday, March 11,2017

Grand Forks Masonic Center

Candidates should be at the Masonic Center no later 
than 7:30 am

8AM - 9:30AM: Entered Apprentice Degree

10AM - 12PM: Fellow Craft Degree

12PM - 1PM: Lunch

1PM - 4PM: Master Mason Degree

All first and/or second line signers should be there to 
support their candidate.

This 1 day class is being sponsored by Acacia Lodge

10th Annual Malta Lodge

St Patrick’s Day Masonic Parade

The 10th Annual St Patrick’s Day Masonic Parade will 
be on Saturday, March 18th.

The lineup will be at 2:30 on South 3rd St by the Grand 
Forks County parking ramp. The parade will start at 3:00 
and travel north, ending at Kelly’s Tavern. This year we 
are honored to have the Grand Master of North Dakota, 
MWGM, Roger Stout as the Parade Marshall.

Downtown restaurants and bars will be selling sham-
rocks for $1.00. All funds from the shamrocks will be 
donated to the Shrine Hospital - Twin Cities. Please buy 
a shamrock or two and encourage your friends to do 
the same.

This parade is open to the public. People that are not 
involved in the Shrine or the Masonic part of the parade 
are welcome to walk in the family section, behind the-
driving units.

There will also be a Shrine Ceremonial at the Masonic 
Center the same day. More information about the Cere-
monial is in the Burning Sands. All Shriners can attend 
the Ceremonial to cheer on the new members. The new 
Shriners will also be in the parade. 

If you have any questions, please call Steve Renslow at 
701-741- 3621.

Units Meeting March 9th

2017 Minot ND

RIDE THE BUS!

Bus leaves Kem Temple 1:00pm sharp

Will arrive in Minot by 5:30pm for social hour.

Please call to reserve your seat! 

Call Dave Rustebakke @ 701/741-8315 Units 

Awards given at 

Kem Annual Meeting

January 14, 2017

Samsar Award– Ted Anderson, Pat Lundby, Chuck 
Hiles

Honor Unit – Ritualistic Divan

Ray Bostrom Traveling Trophy – Cycle Corps

Alf Enger Award (Shriner of the Year) – Charles Ottem

“Son of the Desert” Award (Rookie of the Year) – Jesse 
Stephan

“The Bridge Builders Award” – Malta Lodge



MEMBERS WHO HAVE ANSWERED 
THE CALL OF THE BLACK CAMEL 

 
Lyle Myhre 

David McPhail 
  

 

I’LL BE A KEM SANDS
 SUPPORTER

Enclosed please find my check in the 
amount of $  		
	
$10 per year per person

Name(s):				                     

Proceeds from Kem News Supporters will 
be for the benefit of the Kem News only.  
Mail checks to Kem Shriners, PO Box 
5268, Grand Forks, ND  58206.

Thank you for your support.

2017 Burning Sands Supporters

 
The BUN  for 1 

 

FUN TILL 
TWO  

 

(701) 772-4366 

Calendar of Events
January 

28	 Bean Bag Tourney and Chili Cookoff Grand 		
	 Forks Masonic Center

February 
3 	 Pre-Circus Party, Pre-Valentine Party, Minot

8 	 Uniformed Units, Circus Kickoff, Grand Forks, 		
	 Host Mobil Nobles

9-11	 MSA Winter Session, Bloomington, MN

March 
4	 Wild Game Feed, Grand Forks

9 	 Uniformed Units; Minot, Trustee Meeting, 	

9-11 	 Oriental Guide Seminar, Tampa

11 	 1 day Masonic Class, Malta,Grand Forks

12-14 	Assistant Rabban Seminar, Tampa

18 	 St Paddy’s Day Ceremonial and Parade

20-21  Sports Seminar, Tampa

				  

April 
4-5 	  Circus Williston

12	  	Trustee Meeting, Board of Directors and 		
	   Uniformed Units Meeting, Grand Forks

27       Grand Forks Circus setup

28-30  Circus, Grand Forks

May 

1-3       Circus Minot	

Contributions received in 2017

Greetings Nobles!

I hope everyone had safe and wonderful Holiday 
Season. Winter is hear and all of this snow is keeping 
us busy moving it around and trying to find a place 
to put it. The Mobil Nobles have been busy as well 
since the last update. We participated in the Annual 
Christmas Party for the Shrine Hospital Patients, Santa 
was there handing out gifts, we had pizza and hot dogs, 
and everyone had a great time! The always fun Tables 
du Jour went very well. Everyone had a great time at 
the Kem Shriners Annual Meeting and Potentate’s 
Reception. It was a great meal, wonderful music and 
dancing, and I hear the bar tenders were sporting some 
great looking ties! Congratulations to ILL Sir Scott 
Midstokke our new Potentate and his Lady Bernice.

This spring the Mobil Nobles are going to have a raffle 
fundraiser! We will be selling raffle tickets for a Mini 
ATV and some cash! We are looking forward to the 
next Uniform Units and Circus Kick-Off Meeting on 
Wednesday, February 8th .

You can go ahead and like us on Facebook as the Kem 
Mobil Nobles are now on Facebook! This will be a great 
tool to communicate and keep our fellow Nobles up to 
speed on what we’re doing and where we’re going to 
be!

We welcome two new members to the Mobil Nobles, 
Rob Steffen and Brian Klindt! Last but certainly not least, 
we would like to congratulate, ILL Sir Lynn Misialek PP 
and Lady Cheryl on a wonderful year.

We appreciate all of your time and hard work in leading 
our Kem Shrine.

Yours Fraternally,

Todd Herz

Mobil Nobles 

This year I (Ted Anderson) will be taking over the hos-
pital trip for Scott Midstokke. Anyone planning on going 
on this trip please contact me at teddee@polarcomm.
com or text me at 701-520- 0115 with your email ad-
dress & phone number. Thank you.

The trip will be May 19, 20, 21, Fri., Sat, Sun. This is a 
trip every Shriner should attend at some time. Ladies 
are more than welcome. It is a fun trip!

A bus will leave Minot Friday morning picking up people 
along the way to Grand Forks and Fargo. The bus ride 
is $60 per person, new Shriners and their ladies ride 
free.

We will be staying at the Roseville Radisson at a cost of 
$88 + taxes per night, it will be a two night stay Friday 
and Saturday. There is also a Minnesota Twins game 
that Friday night against the Kansas City Royals. The 
bus will take us to the game. The cost per ticket will be 
$35-$40.
As the trip gets closer I will provide more information.
Hope to see you on the bus!
Thank you, Ted Anderson
Please call or email: Cell Phone 701-520- 0115
Email: teddee@polarcomm.com

Shrine Hospital Trip

Orren & Karen Anderson
Shirley Bostrom
Bruce &amp; Linds Christianson
William & Diana Christianson
Jack Cronquist
Loren Gertie Field
Kipp Gould
Rodger Haugen
Jim Kienast, PP
Dan Leino
Eldon Leino
Curt & Lavonne Lundeen, PP
Scott & Bernice Midstokke, Pote
Mark Motis
Charles Ottem
Neil & Cleo Rowe
Joni Rustad

Chuck & Jonielle Soderstrom
Shane & Brook Soderstrom
Mary Lou Stewart
Carla Symons
Allan & Evon Thompson

In Memory:
Tom Martin, PP
Glen Symons
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Sunday, February 19th, 8am to 1pm
East Grand Forks VFW
Adults $5, Family $15

Proceeds of this event are for the Benefit of the KEM Cycle Corps. Payments are not deductible as a
charitable contribution. We would like to thank our corporate sponsors: McDonald’s, N.D. State Mill

and Elevator, Simplot, L & M Meats, EGF VFW.

All You Can Eat!

FRONT ROW: DALE DUCHSCHERER, RECORDER, RON BERGH, HIGH PRIEST & PROPHET; PHIL LANDIS, ASSISTANT RABBAN; SCOTT MIDSTOKKE, 	
	 POTENTATE; BILL STECKLER, CHIEF RABBAN; STEVE SYMONS, ORIENTAL GUIDE; STEVE ADAMS, TREASURER

BACK ROW: 	 CHRIS LARSON, CHIEF OF STAFF; RON PENFOLD, 2ND CEREMONIAL MASTER; STEVE RENSLOW, CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD; TED 	
	 ANDERSON, MARSHAL; DAVE RUSTEBAKKE, 1ST CEREMONIAL MASTER; TOR BERGSTROM, OUTER GUARD; KEN HUHTA, DIRECTOR

2017 Divan

Minot Shriners Hospital 

Children’s Party.


